
Comment from Brian Hammer 

As long as Camera-Based Rear Visibility Systems provide equivalent rear view as mirrors I see no 
reason why they shouldn't be allowed. Since replacing mirrors with cameras can make vehicles 
more aerodynamic and thus more fuel efficient, I think it's worthwhile to research whether a camera-
based rear visibility system can be an effective replacement for mirrors. 

 


